
Antonia Hover 

[CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
■7/17/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06317^2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:52 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cenaya King 
FW: Please forward email to Clerk's office 
Docket no. 20250011 -El Florida PSC 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Cenaya King <CKing@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:35 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please forward email to Clerk's office 

Please forward email to Clerk's office 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As an FPL customer living on a tight budget, I cannot simply say that rate increases are inconsequential or 
without impact. However, considering the value of the services FPL provides — particularly the consistent and 
reliable restoration efforts following the frequent summer storms — alongside the broader economic realities of 
inflation, I understand and acknowledge that a rate increase is both reasonable and justified. 

Respectfully sent, 

Lindsey McGinnis 

i 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lindsey McGinnis <lindseymcginnis14@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, July 15, 2025 6:34 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Docket no. 20250011 -El Florida PSC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As an FPL customer living on a tight budget, I cannot simply say that rate increases are inconsequential or 
without impact. However, considering the value of the services FPL provides — particularly the consistent and 
reliable restoration efforts following the frequent summer storms — alongside the broader economic realities of 
inflation, I understand and acknowledge that a rate increase is both reasonable and justified. 

Respectfully sent, 

Lindsey McGinnis 
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